
=ANNOUNCEMENTS 
                                                Friday, May 10, 2019 

No birthdays today.  Simon Derloshon will celebrate his birthday over the 
weekend.  Happy Birthday Simon 
 
For Lunch today  we are having:   &  milk. 
 
“Attention students: Please go to our website for scholarship opportunities for the 2019 – 2020 school 
year.   Scholarships are due to the Business Office on May 30, 2019.” 
 
Attention all Seniors: 
 
All tuition and fees must be paid in full to receive your cap and gown.  If you owe for any fees 
including library, café, participation athletic fees, clubs, sodalitas, bus fees  or any other fee, no 
matter how big or how small,  Please take care of this immediately in the Business office.  If you 
have any questions stop by the business office.  
 
 
Reminder to all freshmen, sophomore and juniors – please turn in your YELLOW Course Selection 
forms with a parent signature by May 15th. There will be NO CORE class changes after this date!  
 
Important Year End Information for Seniors: 

1) Make sure you or your parent have reserved your graduation tickets through the link that was emailed in 
April.  

2) Please fill out the scholarship recognition sheet for any scholarships you have been awarded 
3) Be sure to update Naviance with your application statuses and with your final college decision before 

June 10th  
4) Once you have updated Naviance, please tell your other college applications of your final decision so 

that they can remove you from their mailing lists. 
5) If you are choosing to go into the military or directly into the workforce, please indicate that on 

Naviance as well. 
6) If you are on the New Graduation Pathways, you must turn in your employment verification form to Ms. 

Allegrini. 
 
The next Key Club meeting will be  Monday (May 13th) after school. It will be the last meeting of the year. 
Please plan on attending. 
 
 
Make it a day Luers 
 
 


